
 

 

22nd June 2016 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Year 6 End of Term Family Celebration 

 

A group of parents have organised a family get-together to celebrate our children’s time at Oswald Road 
Primary School. 
 

Date: Tuesday 19th July 
Time: 5:00pm – 8:00pm 
Place: Whalley Range Cricket Club, Kingsbrook Road, M16 8NR 

 
To cover the cost of hiring the venue we are asking for a donation of £2 per family. If you are able to 
join us please complete the slip below and return it to the school office along with your donation.  
 
We are suggesting that everyone brings (nut free) food to share. To avoid getting a table full of nothing 
but cake we are suggesting that families with children in 6JB bring savoury food and families with 
children in 6CK bring sweet food (although if you have a favourite dish that you are really keen to share 
do feel free!) The bar will be open for the sale of drinks so please don’t bring your own. 
 
All children should be accompanied by an adult. If this is a problem for anyone, or if anyone wants any 
more information, please talk to Helen Allsop in the school office. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ruth Johnson 
Year 6 Parent 

 

Year 6 End of Term Family Celebration 

 
Name of child_________________________________________________ Class_________________ 
 
We will be attending the Year 6 family party       [  ] 
Please indicate number of people attending from your family (including your child) [  ] 
I enclose a donation of £2.00         [  ] 
We will not be attending the Year 6 family party      [  ] 
 
Signed (Parent/carer)____________________________________________ Date_________________ 


